
30 June 2021 1.13pm 

All staff email from Professor David Lloyd, Vice-Chancellor and President 

Dear Colleagues 

You may be aware of the Premier’s press conference held earlier this morning relating to the 
management of COVID19 transmission in South Australia. To summarise, there are no new health 
directives in place beyond those introduced on Monday of this week. 

The University continues to implement strict adherence to all applicable directives, to established 
social distancing protocols and education remains an essential service. 

No ‘work from home’ directive is in effect at this time, however, should staff from identified high-risk 
groups wish to discuss amendment of their working arrangements with their line manager, that 
option remains available. 

As always, any staff member who is feeling unwell is advised to absent themselves from work until 
recovered, and, where appropriate, seek testing and/or medical care. In all cases, COVID19 
vaccination is strongly encouraged. All the latest information on how the university is managing 
operations during the pandemic, including FAQ, is available here 

Should the situation evolve further or warrant further change, we will provide additional instruction 
and information – in the interim we remain in the mode of delivery of business as usual. 

Many thanks and best regards 

Regards 

 

https://unisa.edu.au/media-centre/Releases/2020/coronavirus-updates/

